
Sayers, Margery

From: Nancy P. Overton <Nancy_Overton@hcpss.org>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 11:51 AM
To: CouncilMaiI
Subject: I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

How dare a former teacher write an editorial against fair contracts for educators!

It begs the question as to why they left their career...

Tough to make a living wage and afford the ability to actually live in the County where they teach perhaps?
I vehemently oppose this appointment.

The time has come to support your educators, not criticize them for asking for fair compensation.

Thank you,

Nancy Overton


